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Statement by Mr. Mohammad Sadegh Talebizadeh Sardari  

Representative of the Islamic Republic of Iran  

Before 

the Sixth Committee of  

the 77th Session of the United Nations General Assembly  

On Agenda item 75:  

“Report of the United Nations Commission on International Trade Law on 

the work of its fifty-fifth session” 

New York, 17 October 2022  
 

Mr. Chairperson, 

The delegation of the Islamic Republic of Iran would like to 

appreciate the Chair of the 55th session of the Commission on 

International Trade Law and the Secretariat for their tremendous efforts 

in preparing the report of UNCITRAL contained in document A/77/17 as 

well as their efforts 
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Mr. Chairperson, 

The Commission was also able to finalize and approve the draft 




